
Falun Gong (Falun Dafa) is a practice of exercise and meditation that has brought inner peace to 
millions throughout the world.  However, In July of last year, the Chinese government launched a 
viscous campaign to eradicate Falun Gong.

Since the crackdown began a year ago, tens of thousands of ordinary citizens who practice Falun 
Gong have been arrested, tortured, jailed without trial, and at least 48 practitioners have been 
killed while in police custody.  

All over the world, people of goodwill and free nations have widely criticized China for this action, 
and have called upon the Chinese Government to cease all aggression against Falun Gong, and 
release all the illegally imprisoned practitioners.  Despite this universal resistance, however, China 
is now planning to escalate its campaign even further.

As the suppression continues, many more good people are in danger of abuse and death. We call for 
support from all kind-hearted people in the world to help us to stop the brutal suppression of the 
peaceful practitioners in China. Your support can make a difference. If you would like to help, here 
are some suggestions:

Visit www.faluninfo.net for daily updates on the crackdown in China.
Call or write letters to the Chinese consulate (NYC): Tel.: (212) 868-7752; Fax: (212) 868-7761 
Help us tell the truth about Falun Gong to the people around you.
Sponsor us to present Falun Gong to your organization or community
Call or write letters to your local media, government, or human rights organization.

Help us send a message to China that religious freedom is a right promised in the Chinese 
constitution, and we expect China to keep its promises.
Thank you,
Falun Gong Practitioners in America

Falun Gong in America

You can help make a difference.
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